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Tuesday 16th June 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the meeting about The Mill last week. We will holdWe will holdWe will holdWe will hold    another another another another 
meeting next academic year, closemeeting next academic year, closemeeting next academic year, closemeeting next academic year, closer to the time of the tripr to the time of the tripr to the time of the tripr to the time of the trip. . . .     
 

Here is some of the information we discussed in the meeting:  

 
Date: Tuesday 22Date: Tuesday 22Date: Tuesday 22Date: Tuesday 22ndndndnd    September September September September ––––    Thursday 24Thursday 24Thursday 24Thursday 24thththth    September September September September     
The children will depart on the Tuesday morning (9am) and stay 2 nights- one camping and one in 

dormitories. If the weather is unsuitable, the children will not camp. They will arrive back at around lunch time 

(12:30pm) on Thursday and parents will be expected to collect their child at this time. Children will have to 

return to school on the Friday as normal.  

 

Cost: Cost: Cost: Cost: The full cost of the trip is £80The full cost of the trip is £80The full cost of the trip is £80The full cost of the trip is £80    (this is roughly £6 a week until the tr(this is roughly £6 a week until the tr(this is roughly £6 a week until the tr(this is roughly £6 a week until the trip)ip)ip)ip)....  
This covers accommodation, transport, food and activities at the centre. In order to confirm numbers, we are 
asking all parents to pay a deposit of £15 before the end of this academic year (before July 17th 2015). Please 

sign the permission slip below and pay the deposit to the office as soon as possible. This trip is part of the 

curriculum and therefore compulsory. If you have any problems with payment or would like to set up a 

payment plan, please arrange to speak with Robin. We expect all parents to make some contribution towards 
the cost of the trip.  
 
Website: Website: Website: Website: For more information about the site and facilities at The Mill, please look up:        
http://www.themillforestgreen.co.uk/http://www.themillforestgreen.co.uk/http://www.themillforestgreen.co.uk/http://www.themillforestgreen.co.uk/    

    
Kit ListKit ListKit ListKit List    
Please find attached a list of the kit that your child will need. The most important items are: a warm sleeping 

bag, a raincoat and suitable shoes.  

 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to any of the Year 5 or Year 4 teachers, we are happy to 

answer any of your questions.  

 

Thank you  

  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________________________________________________(please prin(please prin(please prin(please print name of your child)t name of your child)t name of your child)t name of your child) to go on the 
Year 5 residential trip to The Mill.  

 

Enclosed is a deposit of £15  

 

 
Signed ________________________   Contact number: ______________________ 


